
Editorial Policy Acknowledgment 

Dear [Author's Name], 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your submission titled "[Title of the 

Submission]" to [Publication Name]. 

As part of our editorial process, we request that all authors acknowledge our editorial policy. By 

submitting your manuscript, you confirm that you have read, understood, and agree to adhere to 

the editorial policies outlined by [Publication Name]. 

Please find a brief summary of our key policies below: 

• All submissions must be original work and not under consideration elsewhere. 

• Authors must disclose any potential conflicts of interest. 

• The work must comply with ethical standards in research and publication. 

• Changes in authorship must be communicated promptly. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions 

regarding our editorial policies, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this important aspect of our publishing process. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Publication Name] 

[Contact Information] 


